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January 18, 2013

To whom it may concern:

On behalf of Kellari and Petit Poulet Restaurants as well as for Martinique Café, | would like to thank
Videocom for the outstanding equipment quality and installations of security cameras and audio systems.

Videocom performed the work in a professional manner, running wires retrofit through closed walls and
ceilings without any trace. The job was done timely in all restaurants. All my managers and | are very
satisfied with the job done by Videocom.

The cameras look very clear on the monitors and the playback of the DVRs is simple and to the point. We
can easily find an event and burn it quickly on CD/DVD or USB.

The audio system sounds great in all restaurants due to the JIBL speakers and Mixer Amplifiers that
Videocom has installed.

We found Paul always honest in his dealings with us and his prices were always very competitive.

We strongly recommend Videocom for any security cameras and audio installations!
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Stavros Aktipis, Owner
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